
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 10rd November 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Wow! What an amazing trip we had on Monday. As expected the children were a credit to you and the school, they 

were engaged, respectful and curious throughout the day. We learnt so many exciting things about The Titanic, it 

was a fabulous way to kick start our topic. Thank you to the parents who were able to give up their day to help it was 

truly appreciated. We have finished our story writing on Jack and the Jellybean by creating our own versions of the 

story, the children have blown us away with their using of language and effective punctuation.  

Next week:  

During maths next week we will be adding across 10 by using our knowledge of number bonds and partitioning EG 

7+5=10+2=12. We begin to look at features of letters during English lessons and pretending to be a first class 

passenger on the Titanic. On Friday we will have a day full of DT whilst creating our very own Titanic ships kitted out 

with an axel to add a moving anchor and a lever mechanisms to create moving parts.  

Upcoming dates:  

Remembrance day silence: 10th November 

Anti-Bullying Week Odd Socks: Week beginning 13th November  

 

AOB: 

- For those asking, Mr Brooks is running the London Marathon in aid of The Royal British Legion. Some parents have 

asked for the fundraising link which is as follows:     2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/harry-brooks    thank you 

for your support! 
- We have been contacted by a few parents who have some Christmas costumes at home already, so before we start 

organising in school we wanted to reach out and see if anyone else would be willing to lend us costumes that you 

already have. We are after the following: 

Kings crown  

King style robe 

Midwives/nurse outfit  

Stethoscopes   

Donkey costumes 

Nativity robe and tea towel  

Shepard’s staffs/walking sticks 

Kings costumes 

Camels  

Star costume    

Sheep 

Angels                                                                                                       …we need more than one of most of these.  

 

- We would love to add some small world resources to our outdoor area during playtimes for the children. If you 

have any that you are willing to donate please hand to either Mrs Brooks or Mr Bowers. EG toy figures, cars, small 

construction 

-A reminder that your child needs a box (Cereal/shoebox size) a smaller box, two/three toilet roll tubes for their 

Titanic boats. We will be making these on Friday 17th November. 

-Please keep practicing those lines at home for the Christmas production.   

-PE days: Wednesday and Thursday 
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Golden Leaf Winners: 

Doves: 

Lexi for independently having a go at her Maths questions - well done 

Cohen For being engaged and eager to ask and answer questions throughout the week in all 
lessons - well done 

 

Larks: 

Ava For a creative piece of writing using a wide range of adjectives and sentence starters. Well 
done! 

Jayson For showing determination when problem solving and reasoning in maths this week. Well 
done! 

Ellie For blowing us away with her reading skills this week. Ellie has worked so hard! Well done! 

 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

Year Two Team  

 

Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

 

  

mailto:cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

